
Medical Malpractice Disclosure 
Please be advised that any malpractice claims against an applicant may impact their ability to attend clinical rotations. 
In the event of a malpractice claim, the program reserves the right to assess the situation and determine whether the 
applicant can safely and effectively participate in clinical activities.  

Applicants must disclose any current or past malpractice claims during the application process. Failure to do so may 
prevent the applicant from participating in clinical rotations and their ability to complete the Acute Surgical Pain 
Management Fellowship. 
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